
Office of the Registrar, Yeshiva University 

REQUEST TO PREVENT  
DISCLOSURE OF DIRECTORY INFORMATION 

The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974, as amended (FERPA), allows disclosure of 
information which the University considers “Directory Information” without a student’s consent, unless the 
student specifically requests in writing that any or all such information about him or her not be made public 
without written consent.  Categories considered  “Directory Information” are listed in the Yeshiva University 
policy statement on The Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 (FERPA), which is available in the 
Office of the Registrar at the Center (Brookdale, �%�H�U�H�Q, Resnick or Wilf) at which the student is enrolled.  If 
you wish to request that Yeshiva University withhold the disclosure of any or all items of “Directory 
Information,” you must fill out the form below and submit it to the Registrar. 

This form must be received in the Office of the Registrar within ten (10) days of registration each semester.  If 
it is not received in that Office by that date, all “Directory Information” may be disclosed for the remainder of 
the year.  A new Request to Prevent Disclosure of Directory Information form must be completed each year. 

Should you decide to request that Yeshiva University not release any or all “Directory Information,” any future 
requests for such information from non-institutional persons 


